
Your Commitment Has
the Power to Empower!

Kennedy-Donovan Center’s Walk for KDC 
is on Sunday, October 2nd!

Register for the 3rd annual Walk for KDC! Raise 
critical funds for the life-changing KDC programs 
that help more than 7,500 children, adults and 
families each year. For every dollar you raise, you 
can earn limited edition KDC swag! Walk with us 
at Buttonwood Park on Sunday, October 2nd, and 
afterwards, join us in some fun, family-friendly 
activities. We can’t wait to see you there!

Where?
Buttonwood Park
425 Hawthorn Street
New Bedford, MA 02740

When?
Sunday, October 2, 2022
Check-in: 9:00 a.m.
Walk Start: 9:30 a.m.

Family-friendly activities 
will immediately follow.

QUESTIONS? Contact Mariah Nolan at 508.254.0888 or mnolan@kdc.org

Registration is easy, and FREE!
For more event details and to register,
visit www.WalkForKDC.org or scan the QR code.


